Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 5-13-17
Meeting Minutes

President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:28.
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin.
It was noted that a quorum was established with 24 members present.

Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on aviation emergencies. Mike Smith further clarified
what to do when you lose an engine.

Randy thanked Doug Denton for providing lunch.

Guests included David Neal and family members, Frank Jernejcic, and Roberts’s son,
Clayton.

Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Robert McCarter seconded it, and they were
approved.

Order forms to purchase club logo items were handed out.
Tony moved to accept Frank as a new member, Boyd seconded it, and he was approved.
Dee gave the financial report.

Dee reported that nominating committee recommends the following slate of officers for
fiscal year 2018: Regina Coker as president, Alex Lovertich as vice-president, Cheri
Anglin as secretary, Dee Gilliland as treasurer, and Dr. Bob Herndon as safety officer.
There were no nominations from the floor. Upon a motion duly made and seconded, the
recommended nominations were accepted and unanimously approved by the membership
present.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned, and Bill Lehr seconded it. The meeting was
adjourned at 12:20.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



